
MINUTES OF A COMMITTEE MEETI NG 
HELD ON II FEB 1971 AT 8.0 pm AT THE 

QUEENS HEAD CHISLEHURST . 

Present; Chairman, Treasur.er, Secretary and Messrs Dowle, Birch o.nd Johnson. 

Apologies . Apol ogies were received from Mr Laver. 

I. The Chai rman opened the meeting and gave details of the change in 
Secretaries. The minutes of the AGM were discussed. 

2. The Secretary reported that the minutes for the Ail( and the demabds for 
subscriptions had been delivered "ith the exception oi 2 Marlowe Close, 
Kent Turf and Fairlawn. 

3. The Treasurer referred to the delay in collecting subscriptions for 1970 
o.nd explained that illness had prevented him f~om following up his demands. 

4. The Chairman . referred to the £300 compensation paid f or the upsetting 
of Kemna.I Road. The sum of £50 would go to the General Road Fund and £250 
would be tteed. t0 i~'¥'e- the strip of land ~to Kemnal Road. 
~ ~ ~ ..:...., ~ ~i 

5 . The condition of the footpath was discuss ed and the Chainnan apologised 
to Mr Dowle for the delay ig considering his tender. It was agreed that Mr 
D01rle Wlluld arrange for further tenders to be submitted. 

6. Mr Birch said that he would have difficulty in collecting subscriptions 
for 1970 as t h e accounts at Mapledene were already clos ed. Mr Birch agreed 
to accept a demand for 1971 and that he would do his best for 1970. 
Di scussion confinned th~t the subscription year was the s4Ame a s the calender 
year. 

7. The Tree Preservation Officer had been approached by Mr Dunn with 
reference to a tree which had been cut down. As he had received an unfav 
ourable reply Mr Dunn infonned the meeting that he would take the matter 
up with the Council . 

8. Entrance to Ashfield Lane. Mr Dow-le suggested that a sight line should be 
made across the corner plot . lhe Secretary was asked to write to the 
Borough Engineer. 

9 . Mr Dowle proposed extending the membership of the IemnaJi. Road Associa 
tion. It was decided to leave 'this for the Anuu~l General ffeetiag. 

10. The Co ittee expressed their regret to Mr Johnson when he informed 
them that he wasleaving Chislehurst. 

II. The meeting closed at 9.55pm. 


